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Dear Laura, Jonathan, Rebeka, and Rachel,
 
On Thursday, September 26, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel reviewed new courses Quechua
5505.51 and 5506.51.
 
The Panel members thought that the course proposals were very well put together and unanimously
approved the new courses.
 
Quechua 5505.51 and 5506.51 will now be advanced to the Graduate School and OAA.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Carmen Taleghani-Nikazm, faculty
Chair of the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel (cc’d here), or me,
 
Many thanks,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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